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 Rep. Bennie Cook Receives Leadership Award from Missouri Sheriffs’ 
Association 

  
JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. –  State Representative Bennie Cook has been honored by the Missouri 
Sheriffs’ Association with the Leadership Award in recognition of his efforts to strengthen public 
safety and support law enforcement across the state. 
 
The award highlights Rep. Cook’s commitment to working with law enforcement and first responders 
to ensure Missouri communities remain safe and secure. 

“Public safety will always remain one of my top priorities,” said Rep. Cook. “I am grateful to stand 
alongside our sheriffs and all law enforcement officers, who selflessly put their lives on the line every 
single day. This recognition belongs to the men and women who protect and serve our communities.” 

Rep. Cook has consistently championed legislation and initiatives aimed at improving resources for 
law enforcement and enhancing protections for Missouri families. 

“I am honored to receive this award from the Missouri Sheriffs’ Association,” Rep. Cook continued. “I 
will remain committed to supporting the brave men and women who wear the badge and ensuring they 
have the tools they need to keep our state safe.” 

Rep. Bennie Cook, a Republican, represents Texas, Maries, and Phelps counties (District 143), 
in the Missouri House of Representatives. Rep. Cook was elected in November 2022. For more 
information, please contact Rep. Cook at 573-751-2264, or by email at 
Bennie.Cook@house.mo.gov 
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